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Abatement Continues; Demolition to Begin

Abatement on Sixth Street is in the final
stages and should be completed in about
three weeks. Abatement on Fifth Street
will be continued—completion is
contingent on National Grid disconnects.
This will involve periodic construction
deliveries throughout the day.

Demolition of the buildings on Sixth
Streets is expected to begin in March.
Subject to regulatory approvals,
demolition on Eighth Avenue will also
begin.

The work hours continue to be Monday
through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. We
do not anticipate extended work hours or
weekend hours but will inform the
community if that should change.

The anticipated schedule for the next
month follows:

February 15*"—February 19%

e Continue sewer/water disconnects
on Sixth Street buildings.

e Continue construction of sidewalk
bridge and scaffold installation on
Sixth Street.

e Con Edison power disconnects on
Fifth Street buildings.

e Continue exterior abatement on
Fifth Street buildings.

February 22"—February 26t

e Complete sewer/water disconnects
on Sixth Street.

e Continue construction of sidewalk
bridge and scaffold installation on
Sixth Street.

e Continue exterior abatement on
Sixth Street buildings.

e Continue exterior abatement on
Fifth Street buildings.

February 29*"—March 4t

e Complete sidewalk bridge and
scaffold installation on Sixth Street.

e Complete exterior abatement on
Sixth Street buildings.

e Continue exterior abatement on
Fifth Street buildings.



March 7t"—March 11t

e (Tentative) Begin demolition of
Eighth Avenue buildings.

e Begin demolition of Sixth Street
buildings.

e (Tentative) National Grid
disconnects on Fifth Streets.

March 14t"—March 18t

e (Tentative) Begin or Continue
demolition of Eighth Avenue
buildings.

e Continue demolition of Sixth Street
buildings.

e Begin sewer/water disconnects of
Fifth Street buildings.

For More Information...

This newsletter and previous issues are
available at www.nym.org/build.
Interested members of the community
can also request that the newsletter be
sent directly to their email addresses by
making this request to build@nym.org.

In addition, a number of relevant
documents, including the Building
Monitoring Plan submitted to and
accepted by the Landmarks Preservation

Commission, can be accessed at:
https://lendlease.sharefile.com/d/6ff0706d1d8e4caf

Questions/concerns about the project may be addressed to Lyn S. Hill, Vice President for

Communication and External Affairs, at lyh9001@nyp.org or (718) 780-3301.

Questions/concerns about the construction should be addressed to Sharon Stern,
Community-Project PR Liaison at Lend Lease, at (212) 592-6826
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